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June 14, 2022 

 

AR 651 Scheduling Update 

 

Dear AR 651 parties, 

At the conclusion of our last workshop on May 12th, Staff outlined a tentative plan to move to a formal 

rulemaking phase at the June 28th public meeting. It has come to Staff’s attention that we will not be 

able to put this item on the June 28th agenda.  In an effort to provide adequate time and attention for AR 

651, we are looking at options for a special public meeting or will move it to the  July 12th Regular Public 

Meeting.  

After assessing parties’ positions, Staff has not scheduled any additional workshops or comments prior 

to the public meeting date. If you have concerns or questions about the schedule and timing of this 

docket, please contact Madison Bolton at madison.bolton@puc.oregon.gov.  

Thank you for your continued engagement in this process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/S/ Madison Bolton 
Policy and Economic Analyst 
Strategy and Integration 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
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